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Craig, Sondra

From: Aleisha Kuntu <akuntu@blacklax.org>
Sent: Tuesday, February 27, 2024 1:05 PM
To: ZZ Council Members; khawthorne@scenicbluffs.org
Cc: Shaundel Spivey
Subject: Statement Support Email

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. ***  

 
 

--Dear Mackenzie Mindel    , 
My name is Aleisha Kuntu and I am reaching out to address a community initiative that is affecting District 8.The REACH Center 
and Scenic Bluffs, are currently asking for a rezoning effort that will help them to be able to provide well needed health services 
to our 
community.  
 As a citizen who lives in District 8, and as a community health worker who works hand in hand with our community who needs 
the access to these healthcare services and with the less underserved populations, the REACH Center already does a lot for our 
community . The most important thing I want to point out is that without this rezoning approval, the REACH Center won't be 
able to expand its services, specifically on offering dental resources to the families that are in need. 
This is very important and needed for our community to have the REACH Center and the partnership of Scenic Bluffs FQHC. I am 
reaching out to ask that you too support the REACH Center's rezoning proposal. I am hoping to hear your input at the Judiciary 
and Administration Committee meeting taking place on March 5th.  
Thank you for your time, 

Aleisha Kuntu  

Community Health Worker 

 

 

"We work to empower and elevate the Greater La Crosse Black Community through innovative leadership, education, and 
advocacy" 

Black Leaders Acquiring Collective Knowledge Inc. 
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